
 

Shoreline Fire Department 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF FIRE COMMISSIONER VACANCY 

The Shoreline Fire District is accepting applications from residents interested in serving on the Board 
of Commissioners in the vacancy created by Ken Callahan, Position #5. The appointed individual will 
serve until the position is filled at the November 2025 general election. 

Any registered voter residing within the District and meeting the minimum qualifications may submit 
their name for consideration.  The minimum qualifications to hold office are: 

1. U.S. Citizen. 
2. 18 years old or older. 
3. Registered voter residing in the District for at least 30 days. 
4. No felony convictions unless civil rights have been restored subsequent to the conviction.  

Conviction of anything less than a felony does not preclude an individual from holding public 
office. 

5. No contractual conflict of interest with the District, i.e. a contractual relationship with the 
District that exceeds $3,000 per month in compensation. 

Interested residents may apply by submitting a letter of interest and resume (which will be subject to 
disclosure under the public records act upon receipt) outlining their qualifications for the role of Fire 
Commissioner by mail or electronically by Wednesday, June 4th at 4:00 p.m. to:   

Boupha K. Siharath, Administrative Director 
Shoreline Fire Department 
17525 Aurora Avenue North 
Shoreline, WA  98133 
 
bsiharath@shorelinefire.com 
Phone:  206-533-6572 
Fax:  206-237-2458 

 
The Board plans to make a final decision based on the submitted resumes at its June 12, 2025 Board 
meeting.  If there are any changes in this process all candidates will be notified in advance. 
 
Notice posted by:  Boupha K. Siharath, Administrative Director 

Secretary to the Board 
Tuesday, May 20, 2025 
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